Clint Bryson

I am writing to comment in favor of approving the needed permits for the proposed Northwest
Innovation Works Kalama Methanol facility. This project provides an opportunity for tremendous
investment in the area while being a part of addressing greenhouse gas emissions globally.I believe
it's important that we recognize pollution of any type does not recognize borders. That's why
building a project such as this in Washington State where we have strong environmental and safety
requirements makes sense. The level of review has been outstanding and each time the result has
shown that this project will have a net positive effect on global emissions. That is why I urge you to
approve the needed permits that will allow this project to move forward and help Washington State
to be a leader in using technology and innovation to improve the way industry functions. Thank you
for the important work that you do for all of us.

Respectfully, Clint Bryson



